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Communication.  
 

Communication is key. It is key to making us the 
school/academy that we are, but we need to ensure 
that if something is not working we can look at how 
we can make things better. Since I started at St. 
Giles, I have ensured that I am available most 
mornings and afternoons to answers any queries or 
questions.  
 

Recently we have tried to become as 
environmentally friendly as we are aiming to be at 
least 70% paperless. Our newsletter (this one, 
printed this time) will always be posted on 
Facebook and copies are available in the office.  
 

We do use Facebook, twitter and class dojo to 
communicate on a day to day basis. We ensure 
that our social media accounts are open so you 
don’t have to sign up to them to view our posts and 
achievements – you just need to have access to 
the internet or a smartphone. Our twitter account is 
really flourishing -  
 

https://twitter.com/stgilesacademy?lang=en 
 

https://www.facebook.com/St-Giles-C-of-E-
Academy-468418216612364/ 
 
 
 

Have a great weekend 
 

Mr Grace 
 

 

 Thank you - Summer Fair 
 

 

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank everyone 
who donated a bottle for our World Cup day 

celebration – the response was amazing. 
  

We cannot wait for the summer fair. It is at 1.30pm 
Tuesday 3rd July. Children can be picked up from 

their classroom at 1.20pm. We would still 
appreciate donations for our stalls and tombola.  

 
All money raised will be going towards improving 

the playground provision.   
Many thanks in advance! 

 

 

Headteacher Award Winners 
 

Saplings Jungle – Alexus S 
For making excellent progress with all areas of 

her learning. 
Saplings Jungle – Alicia M 

For growing in confidence and being a kind and 
caring friend. 

Saplings Forest – Kaitlyn K 
For always trying her best in everything she 

does. 
Saplings Forest – Jasmine C 

For being a kind and caring member of the class 
who always gives 100% 

Sycamores – Jacob-Lee L 
For super R.E work! He has been working 
harder in class with more independence.  

Pines – Caitlin W 
For her superb science work about animals and 

their habitats. 
Hollies – The Whole Class 

For their outstanding class assembly – well 
done! 

Willows – Charlie M 
For being a kind caring member of Willows. Well 

done Charlie! 
Hawthorns – Freya P 

For always coming to school with a smile on her 
face and cheering up the Hawthorns class. 

Maples – Kayleigh W 
For consistently achieving her goals in PE, both 
running and circuit work. Well done Kayleigh. 

Palms – William R B 
For showing great sportsmanship during sports 
week. William showed great effort and skill at 

the football factory. 
Oaks – Ella S 

For being a mature, responsible young girl who 
loves learning and is a pleasure to teach.  

STAFF MEMBER OF THE WEEK 
Miss Curtis 

For always being kind, patient and showing self-
control. 
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